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Extra time to make your Be TT applications!
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Applications are open for clubs and leagues who want to be a part of Table Tennis England’s Be TT programme.

The latest phase of our support programme for PremierClubs and Leagues, designed to build better experiences
across our sport, is now live.

Clubs and leagues can submit applications between now and Sunday June 3.

The project has three main areas of focus, based on extensive insight into playing habits across the country:

¢ Introducing new competition formats
e Establishing more adult coaching opportunities

e Developing female participation

Alongside these projects we will work with clubs and leagues to look at how we welcome more players as Table
Tennis England members. We will continue to listen to the feedback of members and take into account what
new players coming into the sport are asking for.

To help clubs and leagues through the application process, we have published guidance notes and some good
practice guides.

Click here to download the documents and an application form.

Be TT was launched last year to allow Table Tennis England staff to work closely with clubs and leagues, to
improve the experience of those who play, coach, volunteer or officiate in our sport.

Greg Yarnall, Head of Development and Volunteering at Table Tennis England said:

During the first phase of Be TT, we worked with more than 50 projects in leagues and clubs around the country.


https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/clubs/clubs-guidance/be-tt/

We look forward to supporting more going forward, helping them to provide the best possible experience for
current and future players and volunteers.
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